
ACT/NSW – 02 8020 6641

Queensland – 07 3380 6800

Victoria/Tasmania – 03 8523 2154

Perth – 08 8234 3944 

Adelaide – 08 8234 3333 

IKEA Pty Ltd — LETTAN mirror

This recall was updated on 12 September 2023 to include additional mirrors 

Product description: IKEA LETTAN glass mirror sold with fittings to be fitted to the wall. 

Affected mirrors have a date stamp on the back:

• Before and including 2105 (YYWW) (21 stands for the year and 05 stands for the week
the product was produced)

• Before and including 2325 (YYWW) and supplier number 21944

The supplier number and date stamp can be found on the label on the rear of the mirror.

Defect: The fittings that attach LETTAN mirrors to the wall may fail causing the mirrors to fall 
and shatter.

Hazard: Shattered glass from the LETTAN mirrors has caused laceration injuries.

What to do: Customers should remove LETTAN mirrors from walls immediately and contact 

IKEA using the details below to order replacement fittings. 

Contact details: For more information, please visit www.IKEA.com.au/recalls or phone IKEA 

on: 

http://www.ikea.com.au/recalls



